
Castell Alun Friends AssociaƟon 

Annual General MeeƟng (AGM) 

Our Annual General MeeƟng will 
take place on Tuesday 11th       

November at 6.30pm and we’d 
love to see you there to hear your 
thoughts and ideas about ways to 
raise money for the school in the 
upcoming year. The meeƟng will 
take place at  Castell Alun High 

School, meeƟng in the main     
recepƟon 

 

Fundraising 

We want to thank everyone who took part in the 
summer car boot sale, we raised a brilliant 

£505.62! 

If you or your employer has a matchfunding 
scheme, we can double the amount we raise at 

events.  

If your organisaƟon has a matchfunding scheme 
and you’d like to help us please get in touch at 

Email: cafa@castellalun.com  

 Or find us on social media 

LoƩery 
Castell Alun school loƩery has been set up          
specifically to raise money to provide extra        

resources for the children, improve the school            
environment and run extra curricular acƟviƟes 

such as music, art and sport 

You can help support our fundraising for just £1 a 
Ɵcket and be in for the chance of winning a 

£25000 jackpot 

To buy your Ɵcket visit  
hƩps://www.yourschoolloƩery.co.uk/loƩery/

school/castell-alun-high-school  


